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Bucharest, Str. Stoian Militaru 71, Code 040713 

 

 

 Dear. Dr. Dafinoiu, 

 

 I address this letter of intent in response to your announcement concerning EFPA 

applications. I am applying for the Standing Committee on Traffic Psychology. 

 

 For the past 10 years, my main research area has been Traffic and Transportation 

Psychology. I obtained my PhD in Psychology in 2013 (from the University of 

Bucharest) and my Habilitation in 2018 (at the West University of Timişoara). Both 

thesis addressed topics concerning Traffic and Transportation Psychology. Since 2015 I 

am employed as an Assistant Professor at the West University of Timişoara, Psychology 

Department. Probably the most substantial evidence of my interest for research in 

Psychology is the 14 papers published in ISI indexed journals. Out of them, 7 are directly 

related to Traffic Psychology. In addition, I have managed to win two research grants and 

one scholarship (awarded through competition), all of them in the Traffic Psychology 

research area. 

 

 I hope that you will find my motivation and qualification appropriate for a 

position in the Standing Committee on Traffic Psychology. I look forward to your 

response. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Paul Sârbescu 

 

-- 
Paul Sârbescu 

*Assistant Professor, PhD 

Psychology Department 

West University of Timisoara, Romania 

www.psihologietm.ro 


